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VHF

Jennifer Flick <jflick2@berriencounty.org> 11/22/2022 8:58 AM 
To   delatorre-01@comcast.net   Copy   Caitlin Sampsell  
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Frank,
 
For the fire chiefs notes:
 
December 31, 2022 is the last day the Berrien County VHF system will be supported and maintained by Berrien
County 911.  Beginning the first quarter of 2023, the system will begin to be dismantled as we are partnering with the
State of Michigan during the maintenance cycle of the various locations.  Berrien County 911 will continue to renew
the VHF licenses to allow the use for fire grounds.
 
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Jennifer A. Flick
Assistant Director
Berrien County Public Safety Communication Center
Jflick2@berriencounty.org
269-983-3060, Ext. 4958
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